
St.	Christopher	School	PTO	Minutes	

November	9th,	2015	

	

In	Attendance:	Jen	Sowers,	Amanda	Palmer,	Michele	Martin,	Mrs.	Wade	and	Mrs.	Trentman.	

Opening	Prayer:	Jen	Sowers	

Welcome:	Jen	Sowers	

Approval	of	November	Minutes:	Michele	Martin	

	

Treasure	report:	Amanda	Palmer.	

• Mrs.	Kincaid	has	been	given	the	application	for	the	Wallace	Foundation.	
• Will	address	teacher	wish	list	as	money	becomes	available.	

	

Old	Business:	Jen	Sowers	

• Movie	Night	Cancelled	for	December	4th,	due	to	set	up	for	Breakfast	with	Santa.	
• Spirit	wear-	in	process	of	changing	company	to	Rocket	Wear.	15%	comes	back	to	PTO.	

Web	site	already	built,	just	waiting	for	logos.	Melissa	Sass	and	Jen	Sowers	working	on	
logos.	

• Fish	Fry	and	Monte	Carlo	January	23rd.	
• Reviewed	Teacher	wish	lists.	Laminator	appears	on	many	requests.	

	 	

New	Business:	Jen	Sowers	

• Possible	Chipotle	fundraiser	between	Christmas	and	New	Years.	
• Tony	Gross	asked	PTO	to	discuss	possibly	doing	skating	party	once	a	month.	With	50	

paying	admissions	they	donate	.75	cents	per	person	back	to	PTO.	Concerns	that	not	
enough	people	would	attend.	Discussed	possibly	doing	an	end	of	the	year	skating	party.	

• Concerns	about	students	going	through	gates	out	on	grassy	area	and	playing	on	soccer	
goals.	

• Schwans-	$194.00	check	received.	
• Field	Advisory	Committee-	Uniform	Guidelines	have	been	made	more	specific	at	last	

meeting.		

Adjourned	


